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Statement by the Special Adviser of the Secretary-General on the Prevention of Genocide, 

Alice Wairimu Nderitu, on the situation in Ethiopia. 

 

 

(New York, 5 February 2021) The United Nations Special Adviser on the Prevention of 

Genocide, Ms. Alice Wairimu Nderitu, is alarmed by the continued escalation of ethnic violence 

in Ethiopia and allegations of serious violations of International Humanitarian Law and Human 

Rights in the Tigray region.  

 

The Special Adviser has received repo



 

 

The Special Adviser concluded that if urgent measures are not immediately taken to address the 

ongoing challenges facing the country, the risk of atrocity crimes in Ethiopia remains high and 

likely to get worse.  
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